
Glasgow school leaver follow-up destinations - Update noted. 
 
4 There was submitted a report by the Executive Director of Education Services 
regarding the work of the Toward’s Better Futures team within Education Services 
and their activities to ensure young people were supported to a positive destination 
after leaving school, advising of  

 

(1) the 3 priorities that had been developed following consultation with 
stakeholders that drove activities to ensure that the best possible outcomes 
for young people were achieved and to ensure that over their years in schools 
that relevant information and opportunities to help them achieve their goals 
was provided; 
 

(2) the various programmes that had been developed to prepare young people 
for destinations after leaving school;  
 

(3) the Next Steps service delivery model which was designed for school leavers 
to bridge the gap between the transition from school to mainstream 
opportunities; and  
 

(4) case studies of how the work of the Towards Better Futures staff and 
programmes had made a significant impact on young people. 

 
After consideration, the committee noted 
 
(a) the contents of the report; and 
 
(b) that officers would continue to develop and share the work of the Towards   

Better Futures team across the city. 
 
 


